
2010 WRA OFFICERS 

ELECTED OFFICERS 

Marlene Echaniz, President 

~ 
Nina Kurrie, Vice President 
nordicnina@hotmaH.com 
Robin Gwinn, Secretary 
uffda1988@comcast.net 
Carol Voigt, Treasurer 
wynnjara8@earthlink.net 
Taunya Gormley, Financial Secretary 
geezjnt121@olypen.com 
Barbara Claboe, Membership Secretary 
& Vine Print/ Mail cats4@olypen.com 

SUPPORT STAFF 

Kay McKenzie, Past President 
K.maczie@gmaiLcom 
Signa Anderson, Workshop Steward 
signamanders_o_n@ms_n,.com 
Pat Bergford, Major Workshop 
mombergford@msn.com 
Dede May, Major Workshop 
Ac may@msn.com 
Bonnie Shannon, Vine Editor 
shannonboooie@gmail.com 

REGIONAL CHAIRPERSONS 

Julie Olsen, Island/ Snohomish Cty 
oleferg@nas.com 
LaNean & Bill Keller, Kitsap County 
kellerbill@wavecable.com 
Betty Edwards, King County 
(206) 282-8674 
Julie Ann Hebert, Pierce County 
julhebert@harbornet.com 
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The new Board took over in February. Inga Carmack stepped down as 
Treasurer. Thank you so much for your two years as President and then three 
years as Treasurer. We really appreciate your terms in office and the great job 
you did. 

New on the Board, but not to WRA, is Nina Kurrle as Vice-President, 
and Carol Voigt is back in her old job as Treasurer. New member, Kim Neel, 
has taken over the Library from Elizabeth Estep. Everyone else is staying at 
their old jobs. Thanks from the bottom of my heart. I know we will have a 
good year. 

Note that the April 25 Meeting is a week later than usual. Hope to 
see you all there. Tacoma, Olympia, Bremerton areas are to bring potluck. 
We will be showing a film on the Os style of rosemaling; and please bring 
'show and tell' items. 

We still need someone to organize the North Meeting in June. It will 
probably be held at the Nordic Museum in Ballard. 

The Spring Major Workshop with Lois Clauson will be held at Julie 
Ann Hebert's home May 11,12,and 13 and in the Gudbrandsdalen style. 

Sunhild Mulbakken' s plate will be the raffle item. 
Happy Painting, 
Marlene Echaniz, President 

Dear Fellow Rosemalers, 
If you haven't already done so, please call Karen Bell, of Embla Lodge #2, 

Daughters ofNorway, to confirm space for sales of rosemal items, if you wish to sell 
at this year's Festival: 24 April, Pacific Lutheran University, in Student Center, 
from 11am-3pm. You can get any of your questions answered and also let her know 
number of tables you desire. As we'll be considered ''Vendors" this year, you will 
pay 10% commission/total festival sales, dollar amount, to the host lodge, which is 
Embla. If checks need to be sent (I think Chris Engstrom will be there) after the fes­
tival, send to Chris Engstrom, Embla Treasurer, 2053 N. Fremont Street, Tacoma, 
WA 98406. 

Thank you, Carol Voigt 
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